
  

 

             
            
            
             
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 

 
 

Teacher of the Month 
Erin Allan - Special Education 

Congratulations.  Thank you                                    
for all that you do for our 

students, staff and community. 
 

 

Notes from the Principal 
 

Black history month commemorates the significant events and achievements of the African-American 
population of the United States. This tradition marked its beginning officially from 1976. It is celebrated in 

the month of February in the United States of America. It celebrates all the historic events from 1915, 

wherein the thirteenth amendment of the American constitution abolished slavery in the US.  Please take 

time, to share with your children, the importance of equality and respecting the uniqueness and diversity of  
all people and our Voyager Core Value of Unity in Diversity. 

Upcoming Events 
 
2/3 – Student Council Meeting 3:15 pm Rm 302 
2/9 – Intent to Return to Voyage Polls Go Home 
2/10 – Safety Committee Meeting 3:30 pm  
2/12 – Site Council 4:00 pm Rm. 206 
2/12 – Governing Board Meeting 5:30 pm  
2/12 - PTSO Governing Board Meeting 5:00 pm 
2/12 - Silent Auction Donation Deadline 
2/16 - President's Day - NO SCHOOL 
2/20 - End of 2nd Trimester 
2/23 - Teacher Work Day - NO SCHOOL 
2/25 - Report Cards/Narratives Sent Home 
2/26 - Concert Pre-Sale Purchases Distributed 
2/27 - Student Led Conferences - School Day 
 

 

www.voyagerschool.com  Like us on Facebook 
 and follow us on Twitter @VoyagerPCSHI 

  

 

Say it to them 
Do you tell your children you love them? Especially 

your older ones? 

Write them a note  
Again, a truly simple way to express love, but take a 

moment and scrawl some simple things that you love 

about your child on it. 

Make their favorite meal 
Sometimes we get into a rut of always serving the 

same thing or not thinking about what our family 

loves the most. 

Schedule one-on-one time 
I have had to be ultra-intentional with my one-on-

one times with my children. 

Give them your time 
In little ways. 

Turn off the media 
My husband told me a statistic that he had read 

regarding people and their smart phones: Most 

people are never more than 3 feet from their phones 

most of the time. Imagine that. Three feet. 
 

 

 

    How to Say I Love You! 

Valentine Grams For Sale! 
 

We are selling Valentine Grams.  Send a friend, classmate, teacher or secret admirer  
a flower gram or candy gram!  Want to save time?  You could even order one for  

your whole class!   Order yours today before school or turn the order form into your teacher today!  
$2.00 flower gram and $1.00 for candy gram.  Last day to order is Wednesday, February 11th! 
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